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Our School Blog... 

 
The weather is getting cooler and the school is ringing with the sound of the children singing carols 
ahead of their concerts and nativities. We really enjoy this special time of year! Thank you for all of 

your charitable support through our Santa Fun Run (Cornwall Hospice Care), Christmas Jumper Day 
(Save the Children) and The Christmas Present Appeal (Salvation Army), which helps those families 
that are not looking forward to Christmas. 
 
We appreciate that there maybe times that you are unable to pick your child up at the end of the 
school day (3:15pm) due to unforeseen circumstances.  We will always keep your child safe until you 
collect them. However, we have a number of children that are being regularly collected after 3:30pm 
which means that the teachers, who invariably have meetings to attend after the school day, need to 
take them to our wraparound provision so that they are supervised. This then increases our numbers 
and takes us over our safe ratios of supervision and we have to pay staff to stay on. If this is a regular 
occurrence, then unfortunately we will have to charge for the extra provision.  
 
Don't forget, as we are now in Advent, there are no after school clubs for the rest of the term and we 
look forward to seeing you at the Christmas events in these very busy last two weeks of the term!  
 
Have a lovely weekend.  
Mr Gynn 

Our school vision is at the heart of all we do at 
Bishop Bronescombe. We feel it is important to 
share the achievements of children who have 
worked hard to share their gifts and talents.  

 

 

This week we celebrate Ghanja, who attended the St 
Austell Music Festival, where she successfully completed 
her violin performance.  She was able to perform solo, 
achieved a total of 86 marks and also received another 

trophy for Junior Orchestra. 

Well done Ghanja, it’s great to see you sharing your gift 
of music and BB are incredibly proud of you! 



This week’s achievers 

 

 

 

Little Doves 

Lily 

For her amazing participation in 
RE discussions about what 

gives us peace 

Little Fish  

Liam 

For your thoughtful              
contributions in RE and your 

fantastic work this week,    
thinking about what is         
important to you and        

Christians 

Little Lambs 

Alice 

For always giving thoughtful 
answers in our Gospal unit 

this half term 

Peacocks 

Benji 

For your fantastic fact file about 
ways in which Hindu people 

worship in the home! 

Pelicans 

Mawgan 

For excellent knowledge      
of the Hindu faith and      
always following our    

Christian values 

Phoenix 

Sadie 

For your work on the Trimurti 
in our Hinduism unit. You 

thought carefully about how 
these Deities can help guide a 

Hindu’s belief 

Angels   

Helena 

For showing respect and      
maturity when exploring the   
beliefs and practises of the   

Jewish faith 

Faith 

Lainie-Mae 

For contributing brilliantly in 
our RE discussions 

Hope 

Jaxon 

For adding thoughtful and 
mature suggestions in class 
discussions about religious 

beliefs 

 

Well done to the children below for following our BB Rules for Life. This week, we are            
celebrating our achievements in RE 



This week’s achievers... 

 

 

 

Little Doves 

Clayton 

For showing trustworthiness by 
picking up and handing out the 

books to help Miss Caff 

Little Fish      

Louise 

We can always trust you to try 
your best 

Little Lambs   

Luke 

Mrs Lowe can always trust you 
to try your hardest, use good 

manners and be an excellent role 
model to others 

Peacocks   

Amy 

We can always rely on you to be 
trustworthy and respectful - you 
always follow the rules for life! 

Pelicans     

Violet 

For always being faithful and 
honest 

Phoenix     

Caleb 

For being a true role model for   
all of our school values, but in     

particular being someone who we 
can always trust and rely upon 

100% of the time 

Angels    

Gabriella 

For being a trustworthy member of 
Angels class, that your friends and 

adults around you can rely on 

Faith 

Alanna 

For always showing that you 
are very mature and can be 
trusted to carry out any task 

sensibly and to the best of your 
ability 

Hope 

Cathryn 

For having trust in your own 
abilities and absolutely smashing 
your assessments over the past 
few weeks - we are so proud of 

you! 

This week, we learnt about 
and celebrated our school   

vision of trust 

 
Dear Lord, 

Please help us to walk in 
your light, and live our 
lives in faith and glory. 

In your name, we pray 
Amen 

 



Santa Fun Run 

Wow, what an amazing effort! 

Thank you so much to everyone for their kind donations and to all the staff and children for joining in and having 
so much fun.  Special thanks to Mr D for organising this event for such a worthy cause - as a school, we managed 
to raise over £2,500!!! 

A massive BB cheer to all. 



Christmas Jumper Day 2022 

Wednesday 14th December  

 

Do NOT bother buying a 
new jumper!! They cost 
money and shopping is 
sooooooo boring! It’s more 
important that everybody 
gets involved -  

Make your own….grab any, 
old top from the wardrobe 
and cover it with stickers, 
felt, tinsel, glitter, baubles, 
whatever! You’ll look fab!!  

 

Wednesday 7th December - BB Friends Secret Santa 

Wednesday 14th December - Christmas Jumper day & *Christmas lunch*  

*Please note there will be no jacket potato or tomato pasta options on this day* 

Thursday 15th December - Y1-Y6 Cinema trip (YN & YR will do something in school) 

Friday 16th December - Last day of term - NO WRAPAROUND AFTER SCHOOL CLUB 

Monday 8th May 2023 - Additional Bank Holiday for the King’s Coronation (school closed)  

2022-23 Inset Days - Mon 24th July 2023, Tues 25th July 2023 
 
 

Dates for your diary 

Christingle - Monday 12th December 

Christingle will now take place in the school hall at 1.15pm (not at 5pm as previously advertised) 

 

KS2 Carol Concert -  Thursday 13th December 

If you child is taking part in the Carol Concert, please send them to school with an extra snack.  They 
can stay at school from 3.15pm 

Christmas activity amendments 

Donations for Christmas Jumper Day can be made now by following this link: 

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/bishop-bronescombe 

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/bishop-bronescombe


PLEASE NOTE REVISED TIME OF 1.15PM  



BB Friends newsletter 

 



Other notices 

 

 

The link for booking tickets is - https://

www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/christmas-evening-

tickets-435597242077 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/christmas-evening-tickets-435597242077
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/christmas-evening-tickets-435597242077
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/christmas-evening-tickets-435597242077

